International FoundationOrganization in special consultative statusfor Sustainable Peacewith the UN Economic and Social Counciland Developmentsince 2013

2009

№ 492

03 July 2018

To: Prof. Sabahudin Hadzialic

Dear Mr. Hadzialic,

Concerning the publication of articles in the magazine DIOGEN, dedicated to our esteemed member Ms. Raymonde Philipps and the activities of the International Foundation for Sustainable Peace and Development (IFSPD), allow me to thank you on behalf of the leadership and all members.

We are very grateful to you that after you contributed to the successful holding of the International Conference in honor of the centenary of the birth of the legendary Nelson Mandela, you continue to contribute to the activities and development of our organization.

Please accept the assurances of our highest consideration.

Prof. Eldar HASANOV, Ph.D. IFSPD Vice-president & Secretary-General

de le ly